
 

Class 3 Newsletter 14.05.21 

This week in Class 3… 
This week we have focussed our learning around the texts we have been reading 

that are set in the Amazon rainforest. We have completed rainforest themed maths 
activities based on fractions, measure and data handling. The children have 

explored different ways to present stories such as comic strips as well as working 
towards writing their own versions of a story we have studied. In Geography, we 

have investigated the similarities and differences in climate and culture between the 
UK and Brazil. We have listened to Latin music as well as making (and tasting!) 
Alfajores, a traditional Brazilian biscuit. The class have also been researching the 

life and work of David Attenborough in relation to the conservation of our incredible 
natural world.  

 
Extreme English Week 

I would just like to say how amazing everybody looked yesterday! The children all 
looked fantastic in their costumes, dressed as their favourite book characters.   

As part of Extreme English Week, each class is celebrating two children that have 
showed incredible effort in reading and writing. This is an extremely difficult choice 

to make as Class 3 are all fantastic readers and writers!  
Congratulations to Reilly for showing great effort and determination in his reading 

and to Tilly for being motivated and working hard to improve her writing.   
 

Courageous Advocate 
The courageous advocate that we are celebrating this week is John the Baptist. 

John the Baptist was the cousin of Jesus. The prophets in the Old Testament said 
he would come. Jesus said about John “There is no human greater than John who 

baptised people.”  
 

How do you think John felt about himself? 
 

Certificates 
Christian Value award – Compassion 

Emily for always trying to be a good friend. 
Curriculum Award 

William for continually trying hard across the curriculum. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 
me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Shepherd   
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